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Principal's Message
Dear Terra Nova,


A big shout-out to all of our student participants in our fall play. If you had a chance to see it, you
would undeniably agree that whether they were on-stage, behind the curtain or in the booth, our
students are very talented and hard-working. Thank you to Scot Schneider, Ashleigh Karkazis and
Giamaica Zeidler for their hard work in making this a success!


Tomorrow night, the Terra Nova Band will take the stage and perform at their annual holiday concert.
The show starts at 7pm and I hope you can join me in celebrating their talent and hard work alongside
our Band Director Oliver Bishop.


As we wind down to winter break, it's important to remember that the holidays can be a stressful time
of year for adults and teens. Whether it’s the stress of holiday shopping, family dynamics or final
exams - this time of year can magnify our difficulties and stressors.


Our Wellness Team has put together some flyers that highlight helpful tips and available resources
that can help your student and family get through this season feeling strong and positive. I also want
to highlight our ongoing flexin’ with wellness activities that all students can sign up for.

Every Tuesday - Flexin' with Wellness. Feel like moving your body or getting some fresh air? Meet
at the basketball courts for hoops, beats & fresh air with Mr. Marsh.
Every Thursday - Flexin' with Wellness. Feel like chillin' and writing? Meet at the cafeteria for
creative writing with Ms. Maya & Ms. Liberty.



As always, please feel free to reach out to our Counseling Department or Wellness Team if you have
concerns or questions about your student.


Also, please know that our schedule for next week is different. Next Wednesday, December 21st, is not
an early release day. It is a full day with dismissal at 3.30pm. Final exams are scheduled for next



Thursday & Friday. The schedule for these are listed below. Please update your calendar accordingly.


Thank you for your continued support,


Megan Carey
Principal

Winter Band Concert | Wed, Dec. 14th
The Winter Concert for Concert Band and Symphonic Band is on
Wednesday, December 14th at 7:00 pm in the theatre. We hope to
see you there!

https://cdn.smore.com/u/f043/f141622a62625f0fc2d1e8af75f64308.png


Small Batch Jam | TN Band Fundraiser
See the flyer below for more details.

Fall Semester Finals are Thursday, 12/22 and Friday, 12/23
Monday, 12/19: Regular Bell Schedule
Tuesday, 12/20: Flex Day Schedule
Wednesday, 12/21: No collaboration day - Regular Bell Schedule
Thursday, 12/22: Final Exam Schedule Day 1 {Periods 1/2/3}
Friday, 12/23: Final Exam Schedule Day 2 {Periods 4/5/6}



TN Yearbook On Sale Now
The yearbook is currently on sale for $90 at yearbookforever.com. It
will be sold at its final price of $100 starting December 18th.

BSU Club
Do you value diversity, equity, and inclusion at Terra Nova?

http://yearbookforever.com/
https://cdn.smore.com/u/e215/d3bbed508f599d54cacb47e1b80452b1.jpeg


Asian Club's Soap, Crackle, Pop! Drive |
December 12-20
Bring in new, unopened bars of soap starting Monday, Dec 12th until
Monday, Dec 20th to M203, Ms. Gutierrez's room, and swap it for rice
krispies. The soap will be brought to the Pacifica Resource Center. The
rice krispies supply is limited so we can only give out rice krispies while
supply lasts and only one rice krispy per student.

Visit BSU, Terra Nova’s Black Student Union on Tuesdays during lunch in Mrs. Scarbrough’s
room.

https://cdn.smore.com/u/c6b3/bb64f096d237e6ca156b535ff5a0f0c3.jpeg


ATTENTION SENIORS - Application Extensions
The CSU has extended their first-time freshman application deadlines for many of their campuses.
For a complete list of CSU campuses who have extended their deadlines and specific deadlines,
please follow this link: CSU Deadline Updates.

UC Merced has extended their application deadline for first-time freshmen to January 6th, 2023. To
apply, click here: UC application.

FAFSA/CADAA Financial Aid Information
The Terra Nova Counseling Department would like to share important information regarding how your
student can receive free money to pay for college!

https://www.calstate.edu/apply/Pages/application-dates-deadlines.aspx
https://apply.universityofcalifornia.edu/my-application/login




What is the FAFSA?
The Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) is an application to determine eligibility for
federal student aid The FAFSA must be completed in order to apply and be considered for federal
student aid such as federal grants, work-study, and loans.


Many states and colleges use FAFSA information to determine eligibility for state and school aid.
Completing and submitting the FAFSA is free.


What is CADAA?
The California Dream Act Application (CADAA) allows students interested in attending eligible
California Colleges, Universities, and Career Education Programs to apply for state financial aid.


For more information regarding financial aid and steps to apply click here.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/196bQ3ZysKRSEMIdUwFssOYJ3GmSNc4DoNP_XELEVYrc/edit?usp=sharing










Housing Element Update Community
Survey


The City of Pacifica is updating its 8-year housing plan, formally known
as the Housing Element 2023-2031. The Housing Element Update is an
opportunity to examine the City's housing policies and plan how to meet
the housing needs of all segments of our community based on all our

https://cdn.smore.com/u/480b/bdbad332dbac083fdcf48b4997e0167d.png


shared values and priorities. To draft beneficial policies and programs, it is vital City staff hear from as
wide a representation of our community as possible. While we are doing all we can to share this input
opportunity with our community, we are only able to reach so far. We are asking for partners in this
process who can help us share this information more broadly, especially with residents who may be
underrepresented in the City’s policies and programs.



This will not be the only opportunity for input. We are currently working on the draft Housing Element
and there will be another opportunity for the community to share input once the draft is published in
early 2023. For more information or to subscribe for project updates, go to planpacifica.org.


Please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions or comments.


*If a hard copy of the survey is desired, one can be mailed with a self-addressed, stamped envelope
included for convenient return of the completed survey. Requests can be made by phone, mail, or
email. Contact information is below.

https://www.planpacifica.org/housing-element



